From:
Kenny Stevenson <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 9:03 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.
For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of

speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,
Kenny Stevenson
-Check out:
twitter.com/kennygstevenson
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fkenn
ygstevenson&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cd174d135ffec469376b708d9
a2d9b3f3%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637719878207782734%7CUnknown%7
CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C10
00&sdata=bInANl03pRxukONWqOEMWlvXMQtdGlRoQs69Jui%2BYjo%3D&reserved=0>
www.kennygstevenson.com
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kennygstevenso
n.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7Cd174d135ffec469376b708d9a2d
9b3f3%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637719878207782734%7CUnknown%7CTW
FpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&
sdata=YPwAuG6P9fVpR1g0Fq1jw0O6HZthJHRfZaSrp2dvYMI%3D&reserved=0>

From:
Cody Sloan <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 9:19 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,

Cody Sloan
-Cody Sloan
pronouns: he/him/his (what's this?
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fuwm.edu%2Flgbtrc%
2Fsupport%2Fgender-pronouns%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C8ec25

f50cea44c716b1408d9a2dbefb4%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C63771988780
2313155%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwi
LCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=3NvieaCbsJOIEvo1YXSQWoFj%2FPR3CG3uKz0U8AegF%2BU%3D&reser
ved=0> )
MFA in Acting: UCSD '21
www.codydsloan.com
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.codydsloan.com
%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpolicecommission%40lapd.online%7C8ec25f50cea44c716b1408d9a2dbefb4
%7C642fd61c34dd4fd0af8d443576485883%7C0%7C0%7C637719887802313155%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZ
sb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata
=NKG9QlvxyWsAcSbvfJR%2FEMfCacTs1%2F9MS7N87OyjewQ%3D&reserved=0>

From:
J.Stephen Brantley <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 9:36 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws,

all of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the
George Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t
stop from taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous
protocols on the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police
practices.” In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the
majority of the city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using
those resources to target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by
police, and is consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country.
Performatively ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit
racial profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
J.Stephen Brantley

From:
Ashley Brim <
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 9:43 AM
To:
Police Commission
Subject:
Public comment for 11/8

>

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in

communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws,
all of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the
George Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t
stop from taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous
protocols on the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police
practices.” In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the
majority of the city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using
those resources to target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by
police, and is consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country.
Performatively ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit
racial profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Ashley Brim

From:
Lizabeth Belli <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 9:47 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;

Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, not police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment in
supportive and fulfilling community services.
For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,
Lizabeth Belli
Lizabeth Belli (she/her)

#CareFirst
#CareNotCops
From:
Ted Trembinski <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 9:50 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Los Angeles Mayor's Office; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Ted Trembinski
From:
Christina Chapman <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 10:04 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in

communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws,
all of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the
George Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t
stop from taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous
protocols on the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police
practices.” In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the
majority of the city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using
those resources to target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by
police, and is consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country.
Performatively ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit
racial profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Christina Chapman (She/Her)
From:
Samantha Lappin <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 10:04 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org

Subject:

Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws,
all of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the
George Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t
stop from taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous
protocols on the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police
practices.” In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the
majority of the city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using
those resources to target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by
police, and is consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country.
Performatively ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit
racial profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Sammi

Sammi Lappin
Communicator & Educator
she/her

From:
Lucas O'Connor <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 10:06 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices. In
reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively

ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of Moore’s many lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Lucas O'Connor
From:
Liz Sommer <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 10:09 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding.

$187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride
minibikes. As community members have stated regarding funding LAPD activities with
youth, they would rather the city supported families having those interactions,
instead of paying police for these programs - invest in communities, take out
police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment in supportive and
fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD is consistently one of the deadliest police
forces in the country. Performatively ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate
practices that permit racial profiling” is yet another of of Moore’s many lies.
Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on the number
of speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Elizabeth Sommer
Los Angeles resident

From:
Sent:
To:

Magan Wiles <
>
Monday, November 8, 2021 10:16 AM
Police Commission

Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,

-magan (she/her)
From:
Ken Barnard <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 10:39 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
Mayor Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org;
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org;
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org;
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org;
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.
For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George

Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,
Ken Barnard
From:
Rachel Rosenbloom <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 10:51 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
Michel Moore; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; Mayor.garcetti@lacity.org;
contactcd4@lacity.org; councilmember.Lee@lacity.org;
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; Dale
Bonner; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; ethics.commission@lacity.org;
james.queally@latimes.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; lapcfails@gmail.com;
lou@legacyla.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Richard
Tefank; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff; Eileen Decker; William J. Briggs, II;
paul.koretz@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; tips@laist.com
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor

defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.
For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability”
laws, all of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing
the George Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t
stop from taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous
protocols on the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police
practices.” In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the
majority of the city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using
those resources to target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by
police, and is consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country.
Performatively ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit
racial profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,
Rachel Rosenbloom
LA County Resident - 90068

-Best,
Rachel
Sent from my iPhone
From:
Jessi Jones <
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 11:23 AM
To:
Police Commission

>

Subject:

Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.
For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability”
laws, all of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing
the George Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t
stop from taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous
protocols on the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police
practices.” In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the
majority of the city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using
those resources to target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by
police, and is consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country.
Performatively ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit
racial profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,
Jessi Jones
90004
From:
Sent:

Amber G <
>
Monday, November 8, 2021 11:36 AM

To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.
For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability”
laws, all of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing
the George Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t
stop from taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous
protocols on the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police
practices.” In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the
majority of the city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using
those resources to target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by
police, and is consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country.
Performatively ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit
racial profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the

matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,
Amber Laughton
Redondo Beach
From:
Jen Giroux <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 11:45 AM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear Commissioners:
Against the demands of more than 1/2 of city residents - the majority of which favor
defunding the police - there are yet again on the agenda more items directing more
money to the police.

Every year, the LAPD takes over half of the city's discretionary funding, to the
tune of over $3.2 billion. We continue to demand a divestment from police and an
investment in supportive community services.
Regarding item 3C, $187,000 of the grant money is to pay LAPD to teach 40 youth to
ride minibikes. These funds should be redirected to invest in the communities
themselves for these sorts of activities, to support families leading those programs
and interactions, versus unnecessarily paying the police for these programs.
Regarding item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability”
laws, all of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing
the George Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed and yet he

continues to take the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous
protocols on the bill anyway (it's not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police
practices.
Instead, LAPD takes the majority of the city budget year after year while poverty
increases, then uses those resources to target folks that are unhoused, among
others. A nationwide example of police brutality, the LAPD leads killings by police,
and is consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country.
Performatively ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit
racial profiling” is yet another of many of Moore’s lies.
We continue to call for the city to defund LAPD and invest in community care and
support!
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this. Members of the communities most affected by policing are
by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the matters before the
board - and about LAPD in their neighborhoods. These communities must be given the
opportunity to speak and it is crucial that you hear what they have to say.
We ask that you decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no
restrictions on the number of speakers and without the 45-minute time limit. Resume
in-person meetings immediately, but maintain a virtual public-comment option for
people who cannot or do not wish to attend in person.
Signed,
Jennifer Giroux

From:
kristen studard <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 12:17 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com; Mayor Garcetti;
ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org;
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org;
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org;
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Kristen
From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Studard
Beth Baker <
>
Monday, November 8, 2021 1:01 PM
Police Commission
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;

ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

On the agenda this week are items directing more money to police, which is against
the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city-supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand divestment from police, and investment in
supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of

speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,

Dr. Beth F. Baker

From:
Catherine Safley <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 1:04 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which
goes against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of whom
are in favor of defunding the police! Each year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion,
taking over half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item
3C) is to pay LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. Community members have
stated that they would rather the city supported families having those interactions
instead of paying police for these programs. Invest in communities and remove
police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment in supportive and
fulfilling community services.
For item 4B, LAPD lists its standing with regard to police “accountability”
laws, all of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing

the George Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t
stop from taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous
protocols on the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police
practices.” In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the
majority of the city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using
those resources to target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by
police, and is consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country.
Performatively ticking the boxes by claims such as “eliminate practices that permit
racial profiling” is yet another of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!
Regarding public comment: let people speak after agenda items are presented! The
community must have input on each agenda item after hearing additional information
on the item; fear of public knowledge and public comment are why the Police
Commission does not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on the number
of speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, while keeping a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Catherine Safley

From:
Ellen Denherder <
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 1:44 PM
To:
Police Commission
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021

>

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.
For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George

Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Signed,
Ellen
From:
Sarah Bowers <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 2:24 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II; Mayor
Garcetti; ericgarcetti@gmail.com; councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org;
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org; Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org;
paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org;
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org;
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
BOPC Public Comment: 11/9/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear Board of Commissioners:
As a citizen of Los Angeles District 11 I'm writing to submit public comments to the
LAPC Meeting.
First off, a reminder for President Briggs: according to the rules of this

Commission, 4 million Angelenos are allowed to send their public comments into a
meeting with numerous different agenda items and public discussions happening, as
long as those emailed comments are sent in 16.5 hours before this meeting starts.
Item 4B: George Floyd Justice in Policing Act
Chief Michael Moore has "checked off" that his department has implemented "policies
and procedures that 'eliminate practices that permit racial profiling.'” LAPD's use
of technology and surveillance with discriminatory practices proves otherwise. The
fact that out of 600 reports of racist acts, LAPD claimed 0 of those reports are
legitimate, proves otherwise. The fact that LAPD continues to kill people with large
disparities in killing those who are Black and brown proves otherwise. This simple
check mark is extraordinarily performative and insulting. What are you going to do
to ensure his "check mark" is telling the truth?

General Public Comment: Public Comment Limitations
I demand that you stop capping your meetings’ public comment period at a mere
forty-five minutes. You give 45 minutes for public comment from a city of 4 million
people. Despite your weekly protestations to the contrary, you are silencing the
voices of Angelenos by limiting who can speak at your meetings, and for how long.

Let people speak after each agenda item; the other way doesn’t make sense.

Members of the communities most affected by policing are by far the most
knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the matters before the board, and
about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to hear what they have to say.
General Public Comment: LAPC Meeting Time
Why are these meetings held at the same time as City Council and Board of Supervisor
meetings? Can we please change the meeting time so more people can participate in
the meetings?
Sincerely,
Sarah Bowers
From:
Jason Reedy <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 2:38 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;

councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.
For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.
Fuck you,
Jason
From:
Camille Sacristan <
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 3:09 PM
To:
Police Commission

>

Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed. Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices. In
reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this. Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no
restrictions on number of speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the
communities most affected by policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the

real-world effects of the matters before the board, and about LAPD in their
neighborhoods, and you need to hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings
immediately, but keep a virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t
want to show up in person.

Signed,
Camille Sacristan
LA Resident
From:
Maraky Alemseged <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 3:39 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell; councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org;
councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on

the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Maraky
From:
Molly Talcott <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 3:43 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
lapcfails@gmail.com; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J.
Briggs, II; tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:

On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws,
all of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the
George Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t
stop from taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous
protocols on the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police
practices.” In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the
majority of the city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using
those resources to target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by
police, and is consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country.
Performatively ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit
racial profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option for people who can’t or don’t want to show up in
person.

Signed,
Dr. Molly Talcott

From:
Michelle King <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 4:41 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;

LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
COVID-related fatalities were the single-highest cause of officer line-of-duty
deaths in 2020. LAPD is not above the city mandate that all city employees be fully
vaccinated. They've had ample time to receive their vaccine as they were the first
to gain access to the vaccine as first responders. Any officers who refuse to be
vaccinated must be met with the same fate as any other city employee, they must be
terminated immediately. LAPD should no longer be allowed to endanger residents with
their failure to follow the most basic practices and guidelines to reduce the spread
of Covid-19; a failing that has continued over the course of the entire pandemic
making them the largest superspreaders.. over 26,000 deaths is unacceptable and was
preventable if LAPD had followed safety measures and if they'd been vaccinated when
it was first available to them at the beginning of 2021. Until they're terminated,
officers must get tested twice a week for the coronavirus — and the cost of the
tests must be deducted from their paychecks. The COVID tests must be taken on their
personal time, not while they are being paid for city work.
On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.
For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is

consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option.
In community,
Michelle King
From:
Kevin King <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 4:44 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; mayor.helpdesk@lacity.org; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;
LAPC Fails; lou@legacyla.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org; contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org;
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org; councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org;
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org; councilmember.price@lacity.org;
Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Commissioners:
COVID-related fatalities were the single-highest cause of officer line-of-duty
deaths in 2020. LAPD is not above the city mandate that all city employees be fully
vaccinated. They've had ample time to receive their vaccine as they were the first
to gain access to the vaccine as first responders. Any officers who refuse to be
vaccinated must be met with the same fate as any other city employee, they must be
terminated immediately. LAPD should no longer be allowed to endanger residents with
their failure to follow the most basic practices and guidelines to reduce the spread
of Covid-19; a failing that has continued over the course of the entire pandemic
making them the largest superspreaders.. over 26,000 deaths is unacceptable and was

preventable if LAPD had followed safety measures and if they'd been vaccinated when
it was first available to them at the beginning of 2021. Until they're terminated,
officers must get tested twice a week for the coronavirus — and the cost of the
tests must be deducted from their paychecks. The COVID tests must be taken on their
personal time, not while they are being paid for city work.
On the agenda this week as usual are items directing more money to police, which is
against the demands of more than half of city residents, the majority of which favor
defunding the police! Every year, the LAPD spends over $3.2 billion, taking over
half the city’s discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) is to pay
LAPD to teach 40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding
funding LAPD activities with youth, they would rather the city supported families
having those interactions, instead of paying police for these programs - invest in
communities, take out police! We demand a divestment from police, and an investment
in supportive and fulfilling community services.
For item 4B, LAPD lists where it is with regard to police “accountability” laws, all
of which is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George
Floyd Justice in Policing Act, a bill that was not passed but Moore can’t stop from
taking the opportunity to say that LAPD is in compliance with numerous protocols on
the bill anyway (it’s not), and therefore LAPD is a “leader” in police practices.”
In reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target folks that are unhoused. LAPD further leads in killings by police, and is
consistently one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively
ticking the boxes by such claims as “eliminate practices that permit racial
profiling” is yet another of some many of Moore’s lies. Defund LAPD!
Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! The community must
have input on agenda items after hearing additional information on the item; it is
through fear of public knowledge and public comment that the Police Commission does
not currently allow this.
Decrease Moore’s time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on number of
speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
policing are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the
matters before the board, and about LAPD in their neighborhoods, and you need to
hear what they have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a
virtual public-comment option.

Thank you from a concerned citizen
Kevin King
From:
M W <
>
Sent:
Monday, November 8, 2021 4:47 PM
To:
Police Commission
Cc:
mike.n.feuer@lacity.org; Mayor Helpdesk; Eileen Decker;
ethics.commission@lacity.org; Dale Bonner; Sandra Figueroa-Villa; Steve Soboroff;

LAPC Fails; lou@LegacyLA.org; Richard Tefank; Michel Moore; William J. Briggs, II;
tips@laist.com; kevin.rector@latimes.com; james.queally@latimes.com;
mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; ericgarcetti@gmail.com;
councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org; councilmember.bonin@lacity.org;
Gilbert.Cedillo@lacity.org; paul.krekorian@lacity.org; Councilmember Blumenfield;
contactcd4@lacity.org; paul.koretz@lacity.org; councilmember.martinez@lacity.org;
Councilmember Rodriguez; councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org;
councilmember.price@lacity.org; Councilmember.Lee@lacity.org; Mitch O'Farrell;
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org; councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Subject:
Public Comment BOPC 11/8/2021
ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Commissioners:

On the agenda this week are the usual items directing more money to the police. This
is against the demands of more than half of city residents. Most Angelenos favor
defunding the police. LAPD spends over $3.2 billion every year, taking over half the
city's discretionary funding. $187K of this grant money (item 3C) pays LAPD to teach
40 youth to ride minibikes. As community members have stated regarding funding LAPD
activities with children, they would rather the city-supported families have those
dollars instead of paying police for these programs. Why does this city resist
investing in communities? We demand divestment from police and investment in
supportive and fulfilling community services to promote our communities' health and
welfare.

For item 4B, LAPD lists where it concerns police "accountability" laws, all of which
is a farce. Moore closes the document by performatively listing the George Floyd
Justice in Policing Act, which was not passed. Still, Moore can't stop from taking
the opportunity to say that LAPD complies with numerous protocols on the account
anyway (it does not), and therefore LAPD is a "leader" in police practices." In
reality, LAPD is a leader in police brutality, cruelly taking the majority of the
city budget year after year while poverty increases, then using those resources to
target unhoused folks. LAPD further leads in killings by police and is consistently
one of the deadliest police forces in the country. Performatively ticking the boxes
by such claims as "eliminate practices that permit racial profiling" is yet another
of many of Moore's lies. Why do you sit idly by as this empty rhetoric continues?

Regarding public comment - let people speak after agenda items! After hearing
additional information on the article, the community must have input on agenda
items; through fear of shared knowledge and public comment, the Police Commission
does not currently allow this.

Decrease Moore's time and open up public comment, with no restrictions on the number

of speakers and no 45-minute time limit. Members of the communities most affected by
police are by far the most knowledgeable about the real-world effects of the matters
before the board and about LAPD in their neighborhoods. You need to hear what these
Angelenos have to say. Resume in-person meetings immediately, but keep a virtual
public-comment option for people who can't or don't want to show up in person.

Signed,
Michele Wetteland
pronouns: she/her

